
From: victor limacher   
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2025 1:47 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Philip Wind Project 
 
Dear Sir, 
  I am writing to oppose the issuing of a permit to construct wind generators in Haakon 
county. This aera is a diversified farming and ranching community, and the proposed 700 
wind generators would adversely affect our way of life.  
  Wind generators kill millions of birds annually,  they are noisy, they do not make money 
over the long haul, they are unsightly during the day, they litter the night view with never-
ending red flashing lights, and they are toxic to both produce & dispose of.  
  I urge you to deny a permit for such a project, there are better methods to produce 
electricity to meet South Dakota's needs. 
Kind regards, 
Victor Limacher 

 
Milesville, SD 57553 
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Email:   
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